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Johnson, Valencia <NHTSA>

From: Quandt, Jeff <NHTSA>

Sent:  Tuesday, June 05, 2007 7:27 AM

To: 'CSantucci@tma.toyota.com'

Cc: Yon, Scott <NHTSA>; Johnson, Valencia <NHTSA>
Subject: RE: Request for Extension - PE07-016

Chris,

Your request for an extension to respond to the information request for PE07-016 is granted. The response is
now due on Monday, June 11. Send the response to: -

Jeffrey Quandt, Chief
Vehicle Control Division (NVS-213, Rm W48-312)
NHTSA, Office of Defects Investigation
- 1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE
Washington, DC 20590

Thanks,
Jeff

From: CSantucci@tma.toyota.com [mailto:CSantucci@tma.toyota.com]
Sent: Monday, June 04, 2007 2:27 PM

To: Quandt, Jeff <NHTSA>

Cc: Yon, Scott <NHTSA>; CTinto@tma.toyota.com

Subject: Request for Extension - PE07-016

Jeff,

| spoke with Scott today, Toyota would like to submit our response to the PEQ7-016 IR on Monday, 6/11. We are
pulling together the response, but still need some more time to do a final review. In addition, | will be at
compliance testing the rest of the week and it would be very helpful if | can do the submission from here, rather
than remotely. | hope this is acceptable, and perhaps will facilitate your recent office move. By the way, this is

probably a good time to confirm the new address:

NHTSA - Office of Defects Investigation
Vehicle Controls Division - NVS-213
1200 New Jersey Avenue S.E.
Washington, DC 20590

Thanks for your help.

Regards,

Chris Santucci - Safety Engineer

Technical and Regulatory Affairs

Toyota Motor North America, Inc.

Phone (202) 463-6856 Fax: (202) 463-8513
email: Chris_Santucci@tma.toyota.com

Note: We cannot receive attachment extensions listed below.

6/5/2007
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